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Dear market participant  

The HVDC Western Link tripped on Tuesday 19 February and is currently unavailable.   

We do not have further information from the Western Link Project regarding expected return dates.  
Please refer to the Western Link project website for further information which will be updated by 
the project in due course: 

http://www.westernhvdclink.co.uk/ 

We will update you of any information from the Western Link project as soon as we have it. 

 
 
BSUoS Circulars 
If you wish to receive BSUoS circulars via email, please send an email to 
BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com asking to be added to our distribution list. Please mark your 
email with the subject line “Please ADD me to BSUoS Circulars” 
 
If you receive BSUoS circulars but no longer wish to do so, please email 
BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com asking to be removed from the distribution list. Please mark your 
email with the subject line “Please REMOVE me from BSUoS Circulars” 
 
 

Further Questions 
Email:  BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com1 
 
Tel: 01926 654 613 
 
Website:  http://www.nationalgrideso.com/bsuos  
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